
Our First Pen Licence Recipients 

 

 

Reception Class would like to say a huge 

thank you to Mr Martin who so kindly 

made us a brilliant table for our home 

corner. A very talented Dad! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We love it! 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd March 2018 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Teachers and Lunchtime 

Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

This Week’s Top Table  

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Easter 

Egg competitions are to be judged on 

Thursday 29th March - both children’s and 

adults.  Please have all entries in school on 

Wednesday 28th March 2018. 

Raffle is to be drawn on 29th March also.  

Results will be posted around school 
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